Isaacs SDMC Meeting -Minutes
11/ 13/19

Members Present- Daniel Bennett, Trina Sweat, Tiffany Haynes, LaJuana Jean

Ms. Jean opened the meeting welcoming Ms. Bennett, our Wraparound Specialist to the
group.

Our currents vacancies are in fourth grade math and science and second grade self-
contain. We will continue to have food donations for students. We will continue to have
the monthly food truck donations. We will also continue backpack buddies. In addition,
Ms. Bennett mentioned we are receiving donations from a local church to receive 100
turkeys. However, the parents will have to pick them up at the church. Ms. Jean is
concerned that some of our parents that don’t have cars will not be able to get their
turkeys. Ms. Bennett will check on deliveries.

We will continue to attempt to raise our attendance with “party with the principal” once
a month for the students with perfect attendance for the month. We will continue to
showcase and recognize our students of the month and encourage positive behavior and
we will continue to implement the “honors walks” at the end of every grading period and
will be implementing an “Imagine Learning challenge” with incentives for different
milestones.

PTO will be sending out a balance sheet for each grade level letting them know how
much they made from the Fall festival and will have to spend for field trips and class
parties.

Fire drills have been going well. We have implemented a lock down drill and intruder
drill for this semester. The only safety concerns mentioned was the second gate leading
to the sidewalk at the end of the intermediate hallway. It sometimes does not close all
the way. Ms. Jean mentioned that a work order was put in by Ms. Chavez and she will
follow up with Mr. Pierre, the new plant operator.



